Good afternoon,

Please see attached for the updated In-Kind service letter for the Petersburg CAP 107 Navigation Improvements
Feasibility Study. | have increased the Borough's In-Kind contributions to $100,000 due to the addition of four
environmental sampling efforts necessary for determining an in-water disposal location for the project. To date, the
Borough has provided the full cash contribution of $270,000 and an additional $32,349.11 in In-Kind services.

Please let me know if you have questions.
v/r,

Amber Metallo

Biologist/Planner

Civil Works Branch

U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, Alaska District
2204 3rd St.

JBER, AK 99506-1518

Phone: (907) 753-5632

Email: amber.c.metallo@usace.army.mil




